
 

Dear Parents, 

 

I hope your holiday was restful and you are eager now to get back to 

school. I am very excited about beginning the learning journey with 

our new Reception children and continuing with our Year 1s.  I am so 

impressed with how they have settled and adapted already!   

In the first few weeks our theme is “Jack and the Beanstalk”, and we 

will be settling into school life and getting to know each other and 

my routines and expectations.  Following that, our topic this term is 

Food and farming.  More details to follow about what we will be 

learning and what you can do to help. 

PE is on Fridays, starting this week. Please keep PE kit at school to 

change into. It will be sent home for washing every now and then. 

Also don’t forget sip bottles must be named and should have water 

only and should go home every day to be cleaned. 

Another reminder to Reception parents, that if you want your child 

to have milk at school, you need to sign up for it at 

https://coolmilk.com.  It is free until they turn 5, then you can 

choose to continue after this. 

You are always welcome to chat with me about anything! 

Thank-you, 

Maddie Carter-Rice 

https://coolmilk.com/

